
 

The Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela extends its most 
heartfelt condolences to the people and government of the 
United States of America for the regrettable attack perpetrated 
today, November 5th, 2017, in a church located on the 
outskirts of the city of San Antonio, Texas state, where at 
least 20 persons lost their lives and many other were injured, 
including children.    
 
The Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela expresses its deepest 
sympathy to the victims of such terrible event and their 
families, whilst strongly condemns this and any other act of 
violence aiming at causing terror among the population.   
 
On behalf of the people and government of the Bolivarian 
Republic of Venezuela, we pray for the prompt recovery of the 
injured, for the rest of those who have lost their lives and for 
the comfort of their families. We also hope that those 
responsible for such reprehensible act are brought to justice, 
and that the people of the United States would promptly 
overcome this regrettable event.  
 
 

Caracas, November 5th, 2017 
 


